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TO: Faculty, Staff, Students, and Stakeholders 

 
FROM: NPRC Administration  

DATE: March 13, 2020 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Update 1 
 

At NPRC, we put our students and communities first. Out of an abundance of caution and concern for 

the health and safety of those we work with and those we serve amidst the current public health 

concerns, NPRC will be transitioning to remote delivery of instruction and encouraging all faculty and 

staff to work from home beginning Monday, March 16.  

 

We are thankful that our instructional delivery model already allows for considerable flexibility in 

operating remotely, so classes will continue much the same as usual. Classes will occur on the same days 

and times as scheduled, but most instructors and students will be participating from their homes at least 

until April 10. 

 

NPRC is closely monitoring this situation and recognizes that the public health concerns and protocols 

related to the Coronavirus are continually evolving. We will continue to re-evaluate based on regional 

circumstances and provide updates from the Pennsylvania Health Department and the Center for Disease 

Control and Prevention. 
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